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Portal Form Update – Virginia BH Enhancement 
 

6/15/2021 
 
 
Beginning June 21, 2021, the Virginia MHS request form will be updated to reflect the 

July 1, 2021 Medicaid Behavioral Health Enhancement. For 30 days, the retiring 

services and codes will continue to be visible on the request form. For additional 

information on the Virginia Medicaid Behavioral Health Enhancement, please visit: 

https://www.vacbp.org/behavioral-health-redesign.html. 

No changes have been made to the portal submission requirements.  

Providers can locate the Virginia MHS request form by visiting providerexpress.com > 

Our Network > State-Specific Provider Information > Virginia > Provider Orientation, 

Training and Forms > VA MHS Request Form 

https://www.vacbp.org/behavioral-health-redesign.html

